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FSCA COMMUNICATION 

 

NOTIFICATION OF PROCESSING IN TERMS OF THE PROTECTION OF 

PERSONAL INFORMATION ACT 4 OF 2013 (POPIA) 

 

1. The Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) is a statutory, regulatory entity that 

was constituted in terms of Section 56 of the Financial Sector Regulation Act 9 of 2017 

(FSR Act) with the objective to: 

 

i. enhance and support the efficiency and integrity of financial markets; 

ii. protect financial customers by promoting fair treatment of financial customers by 

financial institutions, providing financial customers and potential customers with 

financial education programs; and 

iii. assist in maintaining financial stability. 

 

2. Section 251(1)(b) of the FSR Act empowers the FSCA to collect and use information, 

including Personal Information as defined in POPIA, to the extent that the FSCA 

determines is necessary to properly perform its objectives, obligations and duties.  

 

3. The FSCA is also a Responsible Party as defined in POPIA and must ensure that the 

processing of Personal Information throughout its lifecycle is done in a manner 

consistent to the FSR Act and POPIA. Therefore, the FSCA will continue taking 

necessary measures to safeguard the Personal Information it processes to ensure 

compliance to relevant sections of POPIA.   
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4. To learn more about how the FSCA processes Personal Information and your rights 

as a data subject, please visit the updated FSCA’s Privacy Statement that appears on 

the website at www.fsca.co.za. 

 

For clarity on any of our processing activities, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Rami 

Mpete (Deputy Information Officer), contact details above. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr. Unathi Kamlana 

Commissioner: FSCA 
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